PERMANENT MISSION OF ROMANIA
to the International Organizations in Vienna

No. 1241

The Permanent Mission of Romania to the International Organizations in Vienna presents
its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA) and, in reference
to UNOOSA Note Verbale no. OOSA/2024/48 of 2 September 2024 related to the Action Team
on Lunar Activities Consultation (ATLAC), has the honour to reconfirm the active support of
Romania to ATLAC and the fulfillment of its objectives. In this regard, the Permanent Mission of
Romania to the International Organizations in Vienna has the honour to nominate Ms. Ulpia-Elena
Botezatu, scientific researcher with the Romanian Space Agency and Chair of the Scientific and
Technical Subcommittee (STSC) of the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space
(COPUOS) for 2024-2025, to also serve as Chair of ATLAC.

The Permanent Mission of Romania to the International Organizations in Vienna avails 1tself
of this opportunity to renew to UNOOSA the assurances of its highest consideration. 'J{ .
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